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City of Oak Creek Moves to Central Voting Location for April 7 Election 
 
Oak Creek, Wisconsin:  Oak Creek City Clerk Catherine Roeske has announced a change for Aldermanic 
District 1 – 6, Wards 1 – 19 voters to cast their vote in the April 7 Presidential Preference Primary and 
General Election. All voters, who normally cast ballots at one of six polling locations in the City, will now 
vote at the Oak Creek High School, 340 E. Puetz Road, Oak Creek.  
 
“Due to the lack of trained poll workers available on Election Day, Tuesday, April 7, the City of Oak Creek 
will now have only one central polling location. All residents will vote at the Oak Creek High School from 
7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.,” says City Clerk Roeske. “We are fortunate to be able to use the Oak Creek High 
School, located in the heart of the City, as our temporary polling location.”  
 
All residents will need to bring a photo ID to vote on Election Day ( https://bringit.wi.gov/do-i-have-
right-photo-id). Residents will be able to register to vote at the Oak Creek High School on Election Day 
with proper documentation. 
 
Residents voting on Election Day are encouraged to bring their own black ballpoint pens, to wash their 
hands or use hand sanitizer upon entering and leaving the building, and to maintain social distancing 
while at the polling location. The City will also have additional safety and cleaning measures in place. 
 
The polling place is accessible to elderly and disabled voters. 
 
The polls are open at 7:00 a.m. and close at 8:00 p.m. 
 
MyVote Wisconsin (https://myvote.wi.gov) also accurately reflects this change of the polling location. 
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